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CICOM/R/2017/01318                                                                           Dated: 27.11.2017 
 

Shri  R. Pullam Raju 
 

Subject: Information under RTI, 2005. 
 

Sir, 
 
Please refer to your RTi application dated 17.11.2017 received in this Registry through RTI Cell of CIC on 
10.11.2017, seeking information/documents in regard to your complaint dated 21.09.2017.  The 
information is as under please: 
 

1. After seeking assistance from the CPIO Dak Section, it is seen that your complaint date 
21.09.2016, was received in the Commission on 26.09, 2017 and diarized with No. 167866. On 
perusal of the said complaint it is seen that it pertains to quashing of the bank account in 
Andhra Bank, Garagaparru Brach of Sri Rudraraju Seetharamaraju, in respect of case No. 
CIC/MOCIT/A/2016/277025.  In this context it is to inform that the above case i.e. 
CIC/MOCIT/A/2016/277025, has already been decided on 11.08.2017 (copy enclosed). As per 
the above order no intervention of the Commission was required in the matter.  However, the 
respondent was advised to investigate the matter and take action as per their policy and if 
found necessary, they should suspend/cancel the aadhaar card  and send an advice to the State 
Govt about this.  Your letter received in the Commission in this regard was, however, sent to the 
CPIO Dy. Director, UIDAI Regional office, Hyderabad, with a copy to you.  A copy of our letter 
dated 01.09.2017 is again enclosed.  Since the concerned Public Authority, has already been 
advised to investigate the matter and no intervention of the Commission was required in the 
matter, hence no action at this stage is required.   

2. No action taken 
3. No information available.        

   
The First Appeal, if any under section 19(1) of the RTI Act 2005 may be filed before Shri Rakesh Kumar 
Singh, Additional Secretary & First Appellate Authority, Room No. 502, CIC New Building, CIC Bhawan, 
Baba Gang Nath Marg, Munirka, New Delhi-110067, within 30 days of the receipt of this reply. 
 

Thanking you 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
(S.C.Sharma) 
CPIO   
 
Copy to:  CPIO-RTI Cell, CIC, for information please. 

 


